
HEADTEACHER UPDATE 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

End of week 2 already, just where does the time go. 

Congratulations to everyone who took part in the London Marathon mini mile event last week. Looks like 

you had a great time! 

I had the pleasure of accompanying Year 2 at their Multi skills festival at Great Hollands Recreation 

ground on Thursday. They were a real credit to the school, showing great team work and respect to each 

other and the leaders of the event. 

Well done! 

 

 

 
Mr Garner   

  Diary Dates 
 

 
Parent course (anxiety) led by Inge 
Tuesday 16th, 23rd & 30th April 1pm – 3pm 
 
Y6 Cake Sale Friday 3rd May 
 
Y1 Zoo Lab Visit (at school) Friday 10th 
May 
 
Y3 Egyptian Day Friday 10th May  
 
Y6 Legoland Trip Thursday 23rd May 
 
Colour Run Event Friday 24th May 
 
End of term Friday 24th May 
 
INSET Day Monday 3rd June (SCHOOL 
CLOSED) 
 
First Day of Term Tuesday 4th June 
 
KS1 Sports Day Monday 10th June AM 

 
Y1 Birds of Prey (at school) Wednesday 
12th June 
 
Nursery Sports Day Thursday 13th June 
2PM 
 
KS2 Sports Day Friday 21st June AM 

 
 

Year 5 
Last half-term, Year Five were learning all about World War One. They produced 
some fantastic writing including letters, speeches and descriptions which 
demonstrated both their history knowledge and writing skills. As part of their topic, 
they visited 'The Trench Experience' at Garth Hill College where they got to explore 
the trenches while finding out more about what the soldier's lives were like. They 
also got to see and feel what their uniform would have been like. 
 
 

PSHE  
 

This half-term's puzzle 
is titled 'Relationships'. 
In this puzzle, the 
children will be learning 
about different types of 
healthy family and 
friend relationships. 
They will explore how to 
form and maintain these 
relationships as well as 
what to do when 
relationships do not feel 
good. In Key Stage 
Two, this will include 
age-appropriate 
discussion around 
bereavement and online 
safety. 
 
If you would like to view 
materials relating to this 
puzzle, please use the 
email 
Year5@woodenhillprim
ary.co.uk to request an 
access code. Please 
ensure you include your 
child's name and class 
with your request.  
 
 

 
 

        
 
                    

              
 

Weekly Attendance 

 Whole school 

attendance: 

95% 

Top class for 

attendance: 

 
98% 

Fantastic attendance from  

Kite last week with 98% attendance 

– well done!  Our whole school 

attendance is the same as the 

previous week’s figure. 

                                                                                       

 

 
 
This year's Colour Run will be held on Friday 24th May at Great 
Hollands Recreation Ground. Please sign up via 
www.schoolgateway.com  
 
Don’t forget to purchase your Legoland tickets for the INSET day on 
Monday 3rd June. Tickets are only £20 each and you can purchase as 
many as you like. £5 from each ticket sold will go to the school 
fundraising pot! Booking closes 5th May! 
 

Next Friday Year 6 will be hosting a cake sale 😊 

 

 

  
School Lunches 

 
Thank you all for your lovely 

feedback around our new 
school menus. We are always 
reviewing our meal choices to 
meet our children’s requests. 

Due to the constant increase in 
food costs, we will be 

increasing our lunch prices by 
10p as of 7th May. This amounts 

to an average of £2 extra per 
month. Thank you for your 

understanding and your 
continued support. 
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